
Garnett Community Foundation Board 

November 15, 2016 

 

 

The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on November 15, 2016 with the 

following present:  Rachel Barazza, Reah Bures, Charlie Caron, Joe Johnson and 

Scott Rogers.  Others present:  City Manager Joyce Martin and Jeff Cokely. 

 

Charlie called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 

A great deal of discussion was held with Mr. Cokely concerning this board 

becoming an advisory board to the Your Community Foundation of Allen County.  

After learning of the financial commitment each member would have to make, the 

members decided not to partner with Mr. Cokely at this time.  He indicated that he 

would look elsewhere for a partnership. 

 

The next meeting will be December 5, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Charlie adjourned the meeting at 6:33 p.m. 

 

 

Recorded by Reah Bures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


